
Lewis & Clark Irrigation LLC 
PO Box 7223 

Kennewick, WA 99336 
509-735-2151 

 
IMPORTANT NOTICE 

 
Irrigation Water Service 

 
     Lewis and Clark Irrigation, LLC (LCI) has asked the Washington Utilities and Transportation 
Commission (UTC) to approve an application to regulate irrigation. If approved, the UTC 
regulation will become effective for the 2023 Irrigation season. 
 

      Current Annual Rates  

Base Rate      $343.24  

Per Acre Rate     $408.24  

      This case is strictly an application to become regulated and no rate change is requested at 
this time. As a regulated company LCI will be required to file with the UTC, and must provide 
customers written notice 30 days in  advance of any rate increases. 
 
      The UTC enforces rules that apply to water companies under the Washington 
Administrative Code, Chapter 480-110.The UTC regulates private, investor-owned utility and 
transportation companies. For more information about the UTC, go to www.utc.wa.gov.  
 
     If you have any questions about this filing and how it will affect you, please call Lewis and 
Clark Irrigation, LLC at 509-735-2151. 
      
 
Sincerely, 
 
Kirk Rathbun 
Lewis and Clark Irrigation, LLC 
 

http://www.utc.wa.gov/

